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The first phase of the ‘Energy Gardens’ on the Acton Central Overground Station, was inaugurated 
in May 2018 by the local MP, Dr Rupa Huq and we had several local organisations and businesses 
supporting us on the day. We will be starting work on the second phase. 
 

 
 

Trustee news 
We are very sad to report that Roger Kelly, who was one of the first supporters of the charity and 
one of our trustees died in June this year.  His practical knowledge and warm support will be 

greatly missed.  If anyone should want to donate, Roger’s family have asked that money be sent to 
St Joseph’s hospice in Hackney, London, where Roger spent his final hours. 
 

 
 
We are looking for a new trustee, preferably an architect with knowledge about community 
participation and low energy design.  Please let us know if you are interested.  The commitment is 
to attend at least three meetings a year. 
 
With best wishes 
 

Sumita, Chater and Nicole         
20 September, 2019 
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